
Lance Gurel replied 
 
Tue, 30 Apr 2024 at 9:42 AM 
 
To:"PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

External Email 
I will contact ActBlue to get their response for details for item 1. 
 
Item 2, I paid the filing fee myself and the record should be amended to show that. 
 
For item 3, am I correct that you need the vendors from whom I purchased 'yard signs' 
and 'rack cards'? Is that all? 
 
Thanks, 
Lance 
 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13032204768



